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BCH/Cor/CBL Deadline 
 

  
VIA E-MAIL 
regulatory.group@bchydro.com
 February 20, 2006 
 
 
Ms. Joanna Sofield 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
17th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   V6B 5R3 
 
 
Dear Ms. Sofield: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
Transmission Service Outstanding Matters Application 

 
The Commission notes that BC Hydro in its letter dated February 14, 2006, has offered to extend the deadline for 

customers to decide whether or not to aggregate or disaggregate its plants for the purposes of Customer Baseline 

Load determination until March 1, 2006. 

 
The Commission hereby approves the extension of the deadline until March 1, 2006.  

 
Yours truly, 
 

 Original signed by: 
 
Robert J. Pellatt 

 
 
JWF/dg 
cc. Registered Intervenors (BCH-TSRA-RI) 
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